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Mai Vang

From: kragtfamily@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 11:08 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS on Snelling and University

Thank you for your commitment to take care of the former CVS building on the corner of Snelling and 
University. As a concerned neighbor who lives at Charles and Fry, I am desiring a safe place for our 
community. We have picked up countless amounts of garbage at that location and have watched as the 
vacant building has been vandalized and become an eyesore in our neighborhood.  My desire is for that 
corner to once again be a place that meets the needs of the community. Our hope is that there can be 
good partnership with the city and our community to bring lasting change to what is slowly becoming one 
of the areas of St. Paul that has higher crime and brings threats to our families and residents of this 
beautiful area.  I am concerned for the welfare of those who are unhoused in our community as well.  As 
someone who works with immigrants, I am also very concerned for their welfare.  A place that oƯers 
services and job opportunities would be welcome! 
 
Please use wisdom and discernment and have an open heart and mind to listen to us, the residents of 
this community. 
Thank you, 
Shelly Kragt 
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